
 

      

      June 26, 2025 

 
Joint Committee on Transportation Reinvestment 
Co-Chairs: Phan and McLain, Co-Vice Chairs: Starr and Boshart Davis 
Along with members of the Committee 
 
We Farm so we adamantly oppose HB 2025 
 
Our Fifth generation farm is located in the Willamette Valley.  The increase in 
taxes from HB 2025 would add $7000 to our gas tax, a minimum of $6500 to our 
payroll tax, and numerous other increased expenses from hidden taxes and fees. 
 
It has been proven that ODOT has misused previous funding with no 
accountability.  HB 2025 is allowing bureaucrats to spend our hard earned money 
without any real reform, transparency, or accountability.  Oregon needs to show 
Tax payers they can live within their means instead of begging for more to 
support their lofty special interest goals.   
 
STOP the feeding frenzy and sucking us dry! Many businesses are leaving Oregon, 
catch a clue.   
 
Thank you 
 
Lori Pavlicek 
4 B Farms, Inc. 


